

TERM 1 | FRIDAY 19 FEBRUARY 2021



SIBLING APPLICATIONS

Enrolments are currently working towards our 2022 positions and are now taking sibling applications

Interviews will take place in Term 1, so please submit your applications as soon as possible.

Please note, all sibling applications must be received at least 2 years in advance to qualify for sibling priority.

Please complete the following Application Form below if you wish to apply:

 $\underline{https://www.thac.nsw.edu.au/content/applying-now}$